
 

Year 11 Spring Term News 
Congratulations to all our year 11 students who have worked tirelessly during 

the past term, you have shown resilience, determination, motivation and 

humour even when feeling tired, exhausted and just a little ‘fed up’.   You really 

have stepped up and it is an absolute privilege to see how you have developed 

into amazing young people who are ready for this next important stage in the 

completion of your secondary education. 

This has been an excellent term both academically and pastorally, and their 

outcomes from the February PPE exams suggest they are on course to be our 

highest performing year group in the history of the school, on both attainment 

and progress measures.    

It has been heartwarming to see our students taking advantage of the time and 

effort that staff have given in terms of support and encouragement, and this has 

proved to be a vital element in maintaining a positive mindset and sense of 

wellbeing. 

Ahead of the final exams, here is a summary of the key messages from the 

parent information evening that took place on Tuesday 1st April: 

- The Easter holiday revision timetable has been issued- it would be fantastic to 

see as many pupils as possible at these sessions  

- Students will be issued an 'Exit timetable when they return, detailing: 

   1. Locations of 8am ‘warm ups’ 

   2. Locations of booster sessions (adapted period 6 lessons) 

   3. Locations of lessons which replace those in subjects which are already 

completed  

- We would appreciate your support in ensuring students arrive to exam ‘warm 

ups’ a couple of minutes before the start time, so that entry isn't disrupted 



- Weekly homework books will be issued on Wednesday 30th April, ahead of the 

first tutor check during roll call on Tuesday 6th May 

- Keep revision planners prominent in terms of visibility- make it a frequent topic 

of conversation 

- Remind students that revision should now be in the form of practice papers- 

'open book' to start, exam conditions as we approach the final exams 

 

We would like to wish all parents and students a restful Easter and look forward 

to returning to a highly focussed lead into the GCSE exams. 
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